
Internet/Computer Usage 
 

When a student enters the 2-8th grade, they will be assigned a laptop computer to use in school.   
These laptops have been purchased by the Intermediate Unit EANS state funding program. They 
will not be allowed to be taken home unless the administrator has deemed it necessary.   These 
laptops are to be used in class, for research and class assignments ONLY.  If students do not 
follow the guidelines set by MMCS administration and the classroom teachers, they will lose the 
privilege of using a laptop in class and all computer assigned work will have to be done on 
paper. The following guidelines must be followed: 
 

• Each student is responsible for the laptop they are assigned 
• No student is to touch another student’s laptop for any reason 
• Laptops are not for personal use 
• Only teacher approved websites are permitted 
• No student is to download any type of software or apps 
• Laptops must be locked up at the end of each day 
• All students have been given their own set of earphones 

 
Each classroom teacher may add to these guidelines for their specific classes.  Students are 
expected to follow those as well.   
 
If a student is careless or purposely does anything to their laptop that warrants repairs or 
replacement, it will be the responsibility of that student’s parent to pay for it. The current value is 
$219.00/per unit.   
 

Note: The computers belong to the IU and have been purchased with school allocated funds 
other than the book fee paid by the parent. 

All parents must sign the form for computer usage prior to their use in the 
classroom by the student.  


